
Energy  reduction  help  for
TDPUD customers
Truckee Donner Public Utility District customers who sign up
for a free residential energy survey will receive two free LED
light bulbs.

Truckee Donner Public Utility District  has been helping their
commercial  customers  transition  to  LEDs  and  improve  their
bottom line for years. In 2013, TDPUD introduced a $5 per bulb
residential electric customer LED rebate and demand for this
program has risen more than 300 percent in one year.

To get the free LED light bulbs, TDPUD customers can call the
Conservation Department at 530.582.3931 for an appointment. An
energy surveyor will visit the customer’s home and conduct a
visual survey. Based on what is needed, the customer will be
provided with free energy and water saving products, including
installation  of  up  to  24  energy-efficient  light  bulbs
(including the two LEDs) and two shower heads. The survey
typically takes 90 minutes.
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